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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report  

 Next Social Event 

 
Hello fellow club members!  
 
This will be my last Anchorline report. I would to thank my fellow officers, board 
members and members that filled the volunteer positions. Without these people 
supporting the club, we, the members, would not be able to enjoy the club func-
tions. Finally, I would like to thank all the members that attend these functions. By 
attending you support the club and I, for one, enjoy the comradery of the club. 
 
This is a season of many changes such as the weather, the trees and the club’s 
officers and board members. October meeting will be voting in the new officers and 
board members. At this point in time we do not have a Rear Commodore that sets 
up the cruises for the club in 2018. If no one volunteers for this position, this does 
put a strain on the remaining two officers to fill that void.  
 
Commodore's Ball is this November 4th on a Saturday at QCYC. This was the lo-
cation for last year’s ball. PLEASE RSVP as soon as possible to get a accurate 
headcount to order the dinner. You can email at Lobdell20@aol.com or call 
at my home phone # 206-935-0413. Thank you. 
 
We are heading into our holiday season, with a Halloween cruise to Bell Harbor, 
Thanksgiving cruise, also to Bell Harbor and our Christmas meeting that has Santa 
Claus paying a visit. Enjoyable times coming ahead. 
 
I would like to say thank you to every member and I am proud to be your Commo-
dore for 2017. 
 
Thank you, 
WSYC Commodore 
Don Lobdell 

           
           October Birthdays 
 

 

 

Jim Simmons 5 

Brandy Lobdell 5 

Jim Ritchie 7 

Deborah Olson 13 

Allen Nelson 17 

Rick Zeleznik 18 

Rod Rupprecht 21 

Jim Carter 29 
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Vice Commodore’s Report  

Hello fellow members. 
 
Hope to see you all at the upcoming WSYC meeting next Friday, October 20th. It's go-
ing to be a potluck dinner and I hope to see a good turnout. Social hour starts at 6 
pm, dinner at 7, meeting to follow. 
  
We are looking for Rear Commodore for 2018. Please think about stepping up and 
taking on this position.  The club always has a great time cruising and we need the 
Rear’s planning expertise. Also, please think about whether you would like to host 
the November dinner.  
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone next week. The phone tree will be reaching out to 
remind you. 
 
Mike LeSieur  
Vice Commodore 

Place a Classified Ad! 
E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  
bobsathome@aol.com, 
and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 
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Rear Commodore’s Report 

Hello WSYC Members - Wow time is sure going by fast - hope you had a great summer!! 
 
Oct 27-29, 2017 - will be our Halloween Cruise at Bell Harbor - I believe we have 10 slips reserved 
and so far 8 boats are coming, so ONLY 2 slips left.  
PLEASE CALL (206) 787-3952 if you like to join the fun!!  We will have Best Costume for man 
and women, Best Boat Decoration, pumpkin craving contest and lots of fun!!   
Dori and Jim Schnelz will be sponsoring this wonderful cruise -Thank You so much!! 
 
Nov 24-26, 2017 -  will be our Thanksgiving Cruise at Bell Harbor - I believe we have 8 slips re-
served, PLEASE CALL (206) 787-3952 to reserve your slip. 
 
 
Thank You,  
Doreen Rupprecht - Rear Commodore, WSYC 

Dick Baker Memorial  
Fishing Derby  

Winner 
Jeff Freeman 



 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2016 thru Oct 2017  
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Commodore:   Phone Committee:   Meeting Hosts:   

Don Lobdell  Joy Smith and Lori Leseiur 
Kate & Chuck 
Deaver  

        

Vice-Commodore:   Publicity Committee:  Webmaster:   

Mike Leseiur  TBA   Lacey Ethier   

        

Rear-Commodore:   Cruise Captain:   Anchorline:   

Doreen Rupprecht  Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495  Dee Selk    

     dselk46@comcast.net 

Purser:   Ship Store:      

Robert Selk                    
(206) 715-4191   Dori Schnelz  Sunshine Committee:  

     Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

Yeoman:   Photographer:      

Judy Giddens                
(206) 660-2154   Julie Baker/Dori Schnelz Advertising:   

     Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495  

Two Year Board:   IOBG:       

Rob Ponselle  Lani & Lee Lightle   Reciprocals:   

Susan Ponselle     Scott Wilson (206) 932-1389  

Mark Clinton  RBAW:       

  Vacant    Cruise Bar/Hosts:   

One Year Board:      Mark Clinton/Julie Baker 

Dan Scott  Membership:     

Julie Baker  Rob Ponselle     

Rod Rupprecht        


